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Bill Type and Number: Ordinance 2007-1301
Sponsor: Council President at the request of the Mayor:
Date of Introduction: December 11, 2007
Committee(s) of Reference: F; TEU
Date of Analysis: December 14, 2007
Type of Action: Agreement Authorization
Bill Summary: This ordinance authorizes the Mayor and Corporation Secretary to execute a railroad crossing agreement with Georgia Southern and Florida Railroad Company for Fifth Street.  The project site is in Council District 9.
Background Information: This agreement enables work to go forward for the reconstruction of the railroad crossing on 5th Street in the vicinity of McDuff Avenue.  The agreement is necessary to allow the City to reconstruct the crossing in connection with the McDuff Avenue and 5th Street project that is a component of the Better Jacksonville Plan.  Under the agreement’s terms, the City will pay the railway the actual cost of all the work performed by the railway in connection with the construction and/or improvement of the public crossing.
The estimated cost of the project is $36,686.00.  Georgia Southern and Florida Railroad is a component of Norfolk Southern operating within the State of Florida.
Policy Impact: Public Works Department/Better Jacksonville Plan
Fiscal Impact: The estimated cost of the project is $36,686, though this ordinance does not appropriate the funds.
Analyst: Jackson
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